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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming Level 2 Further Maths GCSE 
sessions that your child has elected to participate in. We are thrilled to see their dedication to extending their 
mathematical knowledge.  

These sessions will be held over approximately six lunchtimes, taking place in Room S5 from 13:15 to 13:45. It is 
important to note that attendance to these sessions is compulsory. Failing to attend may result in your child's 
withdrawal from this additional GCSE course.  

The first session will take place on Wednesday 13th September at 13:15 in S5.  

The final decision regarding your child's enrolment in the Level 2 Further Maths GCSE will be determined based 
on their performance in the November mock examinations. Their diligence and commitment during these 
lunchtime sessions will undoubtedly play a significant role in this assessment.  

We believe that this opportunity will greatly benefit your child's academic journey and provide them with 
valuable skills and knowledge in the field of mathematics.  

Should you have any questions or concerns about this course or the schedule, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  

We look forward to working closely with your child and supporting them with this opportunity.  

Kind regards,  

Miss C Murray  

Mathematics Key Stage 4 Coordinator  
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